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University of Nebraska Policy on Records Requests and Contacts by Law Enforcement* 

Scope and Reason for Policy 

This policy is intended to address the University of Nebraska’s concern for the protection of 
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The University General Counsel represents the University as an institution and employees 
acting as representatives of the University.  If a law enforcement agency wishes to interview 
an employee about activities or actions by the employee that were taken pursuant to the 
employee’s duties with the University, a member of the University General Counsel’s office 
may be requested to be present during the interview, if reasonably available.  Law 
enforcement agencies are under no obligation to contact the University General Counsel’s 
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3. 
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Any member of the University community who knows or believes that University 
information resources or systems 


